
 

 

SEPTEMBER 8, 2006 THE 19TH DAY OF  
THE JULY ADJOURN TERM 

 
The County Commission met in the County Commission Office at 2:32 p.m. 

pursuant to adjourn with Chuck Pennel, Presiding and Danny Strahan, Eastern District 
present. Ron Herschend, Western District was absent. The following proceedings were 
had and made a matter of record. 
 

HIRING OF THREE BALIFF’S 
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 

 
Commissioner Strahan made a motion to hire three (3) baliffs for the Sheriff's 

Department.  Chuck seconded the motion.  The motion passed by vote:  Pennel (yes), 
Herschend (absent), Strahan (yes). 
 
Note:  This was ordered by the Circuit Judge and will count towards the new 19 
estimated for the new facility.  This will be paid for out of the contingency fund for 2006 
only.  No new car and uniforms paid out of the 800 account. 
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